FELSENTHAL CITY COUNCIL
MEETING
10/12/2021
4:30 PM
Town Hall

Call to order

At roll call the following members were present: Mr. Holland, Ms. Linder, Mr. Newbury, and Ms. Seymore.
Ms. Jones was not present.

Mr. Newbury moved, and it was seconded by Ms. Seymore, to accept the minutes of the previous meeting
(September 14, 2021). The roll call vote was unanimous. The motion passed.

Old business

The Mayor told the Council that she was contacted by an attorney, Mr. Brian Ratcliff from Eldorado, wanting
copies of our minutes and agendas from January. She will report on this meeting at our next Council
meeting. The new account is in the process of being set up for our Coronavirus State and Local Recovery
Funds. We are waiting t hear from the bank officials.

The paper work has been sent in for the Workers’ Comp projected payroll for next year.

New Business

Our Computer troubles have been worked on and hopefully fixed. We will have to replace the computer

for our Assistant Bookkeeper. We were told that to fix the computer for Deborah Pierce (Assistant

Bookkeeper) would cost more to fix it than to buy a new one.

The Council approved the financials for September, 2021. Ms. Linder moved, and it was seconded by
Ms. Seymore, to approve the financials. The roll call vote was unanimous. The motion passed.

Mr. Newbury moved, and it was seconded by Mr. Holland, to adjourn the meeting. The roll call vote was
unanimous. The motion passed.
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